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Northamptonshire 
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t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 

10th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Year 10 Art trip – Wednesday 24th August 2022 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we have arranged a trip for our Year 10 Art students to visit the Tate Britain on 
Wednesday 24th August 2022. 
 
Tate Britain showcases some of the greatest artworks by British Artists from the Renaissance to the present day, 
and this will be a positive experience for students to see artwork up close and to experience a national art gallery. 
 
We will travel to London via coach departing from school at 8.00am, students must arrive at school by 7.50am at 
the latest to register and board the coach.  We aim to arrive in London at approximately 11.00am.  We will depart 
from London at 3.00pm, arriving back at school by approximately 6.00pm (dependent on traffic).   
 
Students will need a packed lunch and drinks with them.  There is a gallery shop and restaurant at the Tate, but 
we are aiming to eat lunch on the Thames Embankment. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £20 for travel by coach and entry to Tate Britain is free.  Payments must be made via 
Wisepay by Friday 8th July 2022.  Please be advised that students who do not attend will be expected to attend 
school.   
 
If you have any questions about this event, please direct them in the first instance to Mrs Morgan at 
emorgan@corbytechnicalschool.org or Miss Bowman at nbowman@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Arnold 
Vice Principal 
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